ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE BellaVita at Green Tee

Meeting Notes February 19, 2015

Members Present: Jim Moore, Chairman

Connie Harry Tony Nicolas Tom Rohwer Don Talley

Ruth Southard, BellaVita HOA Board contact

Ron Lauve was not in attendance.

The meeting of the BellaVita Architectural Review Committee was called to order by the chairman, Jim Moore, at 3 p.m. The meeting notes from January 15, 2015 were approved by electronic vote and have been posted.

Old Business: Tom Rohwer gave an update on proposed dumpster enclosure.

There was no new business to report.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is March 19, 2015. Meeting was adjourned.

Meeting notes prepared by: Connie Harry